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Dear Committee members,
I wish to submit my thoughts on the proposed emergency powers bill.

The lockdowns and other covid related directives are based upon ‘cases’ which are based upon PCR tests which
have been found to be unreliable and inconsistent.
In fact, the creator of the PCR test, Kary Mullis, said that it cannot show you that you are sick.
So my question is why are we basing the necessity of lockdowns on a test that isn’t even reliable ?

Lockdowns that have in fact caused more harm than good.
Hundreds of scientists and doctors around the globe are questioning the whole narrative  being perpetuated by
governments pertaining to lockdowns, masks and proven medications to fight respiratory illness which have
been restricted for use ?
Are all these experts wrong ?

Here in Australia we have had maybe 2 covid deaths so far this year ?
And yet there is still discussion about the necessity to extend powers to allow these unnecessary directives to
continue to happen ???
The devastation to business and families is beyond repair. The suicides alone in Australia far outweigh the lives
supposedly lost to covid.

The masks are ineffective. They do nothing at all to stop a virus.
The boxes they come in even say so.

Stop the lockdowns.
Stop the masks.
Stop the testing.

Yours sincerely
Isabella Ranieri
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